
Februllty ZOo 1915

Mr. Robert E. Gentry
AssocUite Vice President
University of Wisconsin
1746 Van Hise Hall
Madi$Otl. Wisconsin 53106

Dear Bob:

263-2831

tn •• recent discussion with Mr. John Raubitscbek Qftbe National
SCience Foundation he told me that NSF and PHEW had jointly
agreed that both agencies should be recognized in anY licen$e to
the Government under inventions sl.Ipported by themJaintly. He
alai) indicated that they had no pre40nceived notionabot.lt the form
of the license and that either the DH,EW or NSF for~ would be
acceptable. In addition such jointly supported inveutions llte to
be reported to botb agencies.

Weha.ve mlltked our record$ to take cllte of the fOregoiag in the
normal courli,le of our operations. We already recO$nlze multiple
support in the patent application where that cOnditiqm pertains.

VeJ:y truly yOUts"

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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